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Better opening hours for music venues. Not closing venues so early. 

More public events/free music events in the city and in surrounding suburbs. These events should be 
family friendly. 

More focus on music education in schools. Meeting many music teachers across NSW last year, lots 
of them were frustrated with them lack of care and time that principals and the government would 
spend on them. 

Programs like I AM artist development should be promoted by the government and given more of a 
backing. This program being live performers to schools around NSW. I'm hope that you have heard of 
it before. Programs like this bringing music to schools are a fantastic initiative. 


